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October 12, 2020
3:00 P.M.
Jasper County Transportation Committee Meeting Minutes

COMMITTEE MEMBERS PRESENT: Chairman Rudy Smith, Vice-Chairman Alex Flint,

Freddie L. Brantley, Weldon Wall and Leo Gaston Jr. were in attendance.

1. CALL TO ORDER: Meeting called to order at 3:10 p.m. by Chairman Rudy
Smith.

II. INVOCATION: Led by Mr. Alex Flint
I11. PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE: Led by Chairman Smith.

IV. APPROVAL OF THE MINUTES: Mr. Leo Gaston made the motion for the
approval of the minutes, and Mr. Alex Flint second it.

V. PUBLIC COMMENTS: There were no Public Comments.

VI. OLD BUSINESS: There was none.

VII. NEW BUSINESS: MR. MALZONE RUSSELL: UPDATE ON PROGRESS
FOR PAVING OF HWY 3: Mr. Russell briefly gave an update on the start date for work
to begin on the paving of highway 3. The initial Start Date was October 19, 2020 but has
since changed to November 2, 2020. Mr. Weldon Wall asked Mr. Russell if he had an
update on the status of Ellis Hodge Road; Mr. Russell stated, “not at this time”, but he
would provide an update at next month meeting.
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VHI. ADJOURN: There being no further business to discuss, Chairman Smith asked
for a motion to adjourn the meeting. Mr. Leo Gaston made the motion, and Mr. Alex
Flint second it. The meeting was adjourned.



